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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
I object strongly to the proposed development overlooking Abbotsford. 
 Abbotsford is one of the most important tourist sites in the Borders. 
If this development is allowed to go ahead Abbotsford will be seriously diminished and so will the Borders tourist 
industry. Please reconsider. 
 
George Webster 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 
 


